

KELLNER MAIGHTS

A Message from our club... President

As I write this, I'm hopeful that the forecast is correct and that by time you read this, we've got some white gold on the ground! Our groomers have been out and rolled the trails in anticipation of more on the way!

So, what's going on with the club??? Here's a few things to put on your calendar and become involved!

2/9/19 Radar Run at Anchor Bay. We've got a number of volunteer spots that are still open. Grab a few friends and come on out. You'll definitely know someone at the event as well as meet some new folks. Bring your sleds and give a few tries down the straightaway. This is an excellent opportunity to have some fun with your sled in a nice controlled

Mark Your Calendars

Feb. 9 - Kellner Knights Radar Run Feb. 14 - Club Meeting @ The Ridges

March 14 - Club Meeting & KI

Watch Facebook for any club rides that may get scheduled if/when trails open!

Find additional event info <u>here</u>.

Welcome New Members

Ed & Lois Altmann

opportunity to have some fun with your sled in a nice controlled environment. You might even win bragging rights with a trophy for your class! Concessions will be on site and are always a fan favorite!

2/14/19 Next club meeting at The Ridges at 7pm. We'll be having a recap from the Radar Run as well as conducting normal club business. We'll be taking nominations for officer positions of the club. There is potentially one board member at large position as well. Bring your sweetheart out for supper (Valentine's Day) at The Ridges and then attend our meeting when you're done!

The New Holland loan has been paid off!!!! What started as a stretch in 2015 to purchase a (new) used tractor for the club as a second pulling unit that's tracked... has become a reality. We paid this off 3 years in advance of the original loan schedule. Through the financial responsibility of the club and the amazing dedication of fundraising that has taken place, we can all be proud of this accomplishment!!

n effort being made to develop some

<u>Coordinator role opportunities to be announced soon.</u> There is an effort being made to develop some coordinator roles due to all the events that the club has on its calendar. Currently, most of these events are sadly done by the same few people. Our goal is to take advantage of a few other people's gifts and have them help in a small way with one task... more to come!

Think snow,

Dan Guck 715-451-0479



Due to lack of snow, our trails will remain closed until we receive additional snow.



Website



Radar Run

The Radar Run is still scheduled to be held on Saturday, February 9th on the Biron Flowage and is one of our largest fund-raiser each year. As of this post, the ice looks good to

hold the event and the recent added snow is a great addition. We are still in need of 13 volunteers in order to have a fun-filled successful day! We are offering several shifts throughout the day, so hopefully one of them would be manageable for your schedule. We are also looking for donations of chili for the chili dump (no noodles)

and use of available electric heaters, cordless drills with 1" & 1-1/4" bits, and snow shovels. If you are able to help at event, are willing to donate some chili, or have any of the other above items we could borrow, please contact Sue at zirnysm5@gmail.com.

Reminder...Club members are able to advertise their snowmobile or snowmobile related items on our website for free. Go to http://kellnerknights.org/.sale/ to fill out the online form and download pictures of what you have for sale.



The January
Meeting Minutes
have been posted
here on our
webpage.

Thanks to all who help throughout the year to get our trails in order for the riding season.







As Dan's President's Message makes reference to making a difference in the sport of snowmobiling, this is a good opportunity to tell you that each year we accept nominations for people interested in a leadership role on the board. During the January meeting and again in February, we will accept nominations, with elections held at the March meeting. If you have an interest, but don't really know what's involved in that commitment, please

reach out to one of the current board members. They would be happy to answer your questions. We know there are a lot of talented people out there that have the skills to fill positions. How could you leave your mark?

KELLNER NIGHTS PLATINUM SPONSORS





























Wisconsin Rapids, WI **715-424-1461**



Wisconsin Rapids, WI **715-423-8440**























A Life Celebration Home
2201 CHESTNUT STREET, WISCONSIN RAPIDS, WI 54494
715-423-5460 · www.taylorfuneralhome.net



Our Gold











Our Silver Sponsors

Classic Realty
Duane's Performance & Repair LLC

